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Wow! Another summer has come and gone. The theme for this month is “Halloween & All 
About ME.” The children will be working on all kinds of fun art projects to decorate your homes 
with. 

We are excited for our annual Halloween parade and party on the 31st. If you would like to 
bring in treats for your child’s class, you can sign up on the treat sheet posted on your child’s 
classroom door. Please keep in mind, food items must be “store bought, not homemade.” 
Thank you!

AS A REMINDER:
If your child is sick, please keep him/her at home until the symptoms have cleared. We are 
doing our best to keep the school clean and free from illness, but this will only work with your 
help! According to page 3 in your parent handbook; fever 101 or higher, diarrhea, 
conjunctivitis (pink-eye), ear infection, runny nose and/or heavy nasal discharge (especially 
yellow or green) require your child to stay home. Thank you for your cooperation.

IMPORTANT DATES TO REMEMBER

Thursday, October 24th: T-Shirt Day

Thursday, October 31st: 
Halloween Parade will begin promptly 

at 9:30a.m. Please come in costume.
Parties, immediately following the parade 

in your child’s classroom.
We realize that it will be the first time 

for many of our 2-year-olds taking part 
in our Halloween Parade. 

To help your child feel a little 
more comfortable, please have one 

parent walk alongside them 
as they parade around the circle.

Everyone is welcome. HAPPY 
HALLOWEEN!




